MAY 15, 2020
   THERE WILL NOT BE A FINAL EXAM IN THIS CLASS!  

PLEASE BE SURE TO COMPLETE ALL OF YOUR ASSIGNMENTS!!! CHECK YOUR GRADE PORTAL TO MAKE SURE YOU HAVE EVERYTHING TURNED IN!  THERE WILL ONLY BE 2 MORE ASSIGNMENTS FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 18-MAY 22, AND THEN WE ARE FINISHED!! 

GREAT JOB, EVERYONE!!!!
MRS. ALLMAN 
